
The Executive Committee of the Graduate Faculty 

were asked to revise the announcement and look into the 

regulations regarding higher degrees early in the fall of 

Numerous meetings were held, and where necessary

The final

draft of the deliberations of the committee were approved

by the Graduate Faculty at a meeting held on March 26th,

and these regulations published in the present announcement

of the Faculty for 1929/30.

Our recommendation to the Faculty was that due

sequence of degrees should prevail.

B.A. went forward to the M.A.
B.Sc.,
B.S.A.

and provision was made in the list of subjects to make this 

possible.

1928.

conferences with the department concerned.

A graduate with

" M.Sc , 
11 M.S. .

The Faculty of Macdonald College objected to this 

arrangement, as they desired a B.S.A. to proceed to M.Sc., 

except in the subject Agronomy, and a joint meeting of the 

Executive, Dean Barton, and a representative of the Faculty 

of Agriculture was held in Dean Martin’s office.

Executive, however, were not convinced by the arguments put 

forward, and maintained their position with regard to the 

sequence of the degrees.

The
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October 25, 1929.
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